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My Sister B’nai B’rith Girls,  
 
If you have ever seen a musical, you usually can remember it by the catchy tunes 
and the amazing characters. You may not think of it this way, but there’s a lesson 
hidden in all those musicals you love. The future of Big Apple will provide a lesson 
as well, inspiring and influencing the way us BBGs think. Our “musical” in this case 
is about the friends we make, the love for BBYO, the Jewish experiences, and that 
special feeling when we change the world. In our international BBG song We Pledge 
To Thee, we sing “We Pledge to Thee, oh BBG, our love, our youth, our loyalty”. By 
singing this, we come together, and through thick and thin, we will stand by our 
sisters. When we come together as BBGs, we’re already making a musical, a 
musical with characters from all different backgrounds. We will be coming 
together as one big sisterhood to make the biggest musical yet. How about we call 
it “43’s Unstoppable Year”? Are you in? We can do this, so let’s get our heads in 
the game! As one BBG community, we will go against the odds and become 
stronger together.  
 

Submitted with Undying Love and Dedication To CLTC 5 2019, Lev Zohar BBG #7214, 
ILTC 2020, The International Order of B’nai B’rith Girls, my heart and home Forest 

Hills/Rego Park BBYO, and Big Apple #12,  I forever Remain,  
Rachel Heather Wolk, 

A Proud Candidate for Your 43rd Regional Morah and A Damn Proud BBG.  
 

 


